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“To have all employees accept personal responsibility for the safety of themselves, their 
fellow workers, students and the general public.” 
 
 
A safety committee meeting was held Wednesday, July 13, 2022, beginning at 9:00 AM in the 
High School Information Center. 
 
Members in attendance were Dr. Karen Haberberger, Mrs. Gail Luhr, Mr. Ray Kelly, Ms. Suzanne 
Buck, and  Mrs. Donna Miller.  
 
The meeting was called to order. 
 

1. Everyone was asked to sign in and the minutes from 06/01/2022 were approved as 
presented. 

2. There were two accidents reported with both having lost time. One is back to work, but 
one is not. Follow-up investigations were conducted.  

3. During Covid-19 discussion it was mentioned that the Health & Safety Plan, with 
revisions, will be presented to the board in August. 

4. No other matters came before the board.  
 

The next safety committee meeting will be held on August 10th at 9:00 AM in the HS Information 
Center. 
 


